
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 08:32 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Auction Specimens

12/24/2008

 

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm your 

continued interest in receiving email from us. 

  

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

New specimens are now posted for auction.   Some of the features this week 

include a neat Colorado hubnerite, Wisconsin barite, neat quartz and calcite 

specimens from various localities, Kelly smithsonite, fine Chinese minerals, 

etc. 

  

Both Diana and I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very 

Happy Holiday season.  We wish you the best for the New Year! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://auction.danweinrich.com 
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